SOUTH AUSTRALIA POLICE

KEEPING SA SAFE

Your Ref:

Our Ref: 19/0011
Enquiries:

Telephone: 7322 3347
Facsimile: 7322 4180

Ms Alison Sandy

C/- Seven Network

560 Sir Samuel Griffith Drive
MOUNT COOT-THA QLD 4066

Email: asandy@seven.com.au

Dear Ms Sandy
Re: Freedom of Information Act application - External Review

| refer to the letter of determination made by the SA Ombudsman on 7 August 2019 in response
to your external review application. The SA Ombudsman varied the original determination
made by South Australia Police on 26 September 2018. | have attached Documents 2 and 10
in accordance with the determination made by the SA Ombudsman.

In accordance with the requirements of Premier and Cabinet Circular PC045, details of your FOI
application, and the documents to which you are given access, will be published on the SAPOL
website Disclosure Log. A copy of PC045 can be found at http://dpc.sa.gov.au/what-we-do/services-for-
government/premier-and-cabinet-circulars. If you disagree with publication, please advise my office by 25
October 2019 via email to SAPOL.FreedomofinformationUnit@police.sa.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

c-.f,—

Senior Sergeant Rirst Cl Tracy Gentgall
Officer in Charge
Freedom of Information Unit

(Accredited Freedom of Information Officer)

& 4September 2019
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